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ENVIRONMENT OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY PANEL 
11 JULY 2022 
 
CABINET MEMBER PRIORITIES FOR THE NEXT YEAR 
AND BEYOND 
 

 

Summary 
 

1. The Cabinet Member with Responsibility (CMR) for the Environment has been 
invited to the meeting to share priorities for the year ahead and beyond.  
 
2. Unfortunately, due to a diary clash, the Cabinet Member with Responsibility for 
Highways and Transport is unable to attend the meeting.  He will be invited to share 
his priorities with the Panel at a future meeting. 

 

Background 
 

3. Members will be aware that two new Cabinet Members have recently been 
appointed to the roles which cover the Panel’s areas of responsibility.  Councillor 
Richard Morris has been appointed as CMR for the Environment and Councillor Mike 
Rouse has been appointed as CMR for Highways and Transport.  
 
4. With the new appointments in mind, the Chairman felt that it would be timely to 
invite the Cabinet Members to share with the Panel their initial thoughts on their key 
priorities going forward.  

 
Purpose of the Meeting 
 

5. The Panel is asked to: 

 consider and comment on the information provided by the Cabinet Member 

 determine whether any further information or scrutiny on a particular topic is 
required 

 agree any comments to highlight to the Cabinet Member.  
 
 

Contact Points 
 
Alison Spall/Alyson Grice, Overview and Scrutiny Officers, Tel: 01905 844607/01905 
844962 
Email: scrutiny@worcestershire.gov.uk 
 

Background Papers 
 
In the opinion of the proper officer (in this case the Assistant Director for Legal and 
Governance) there are no background papers relating to the subject matter of this 
report. 
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